
 

 

COVID-19 WAIVER 
Important Update from the BMW CCA

All, 

My sincere apologies for the miscommunication as regards
the COVID-19 Waiver. The statement that went out was missing
the following critical piece of information. The COVID-19 waiver
as presented is optional. You may use it or not at your
discretion. I regret the extra work and headaches that this likely
caused you. The fault for this omission lies with me and I will
endeavor not to make such an error again. 

Thank you, 

Frank Patek 
Executive Director
BMW Car Club of America

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__account.bmwcca.org_bmwssa_ecmssamsganalytics.click-5Fthrough-3Fp-5Fmail-5Fid-3DE336927A9998440B1C1645111&d=DwMGaQ&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=FkobY_ftIG-fM-9u2iEUlQ&m=1jxmg2s4sUiGXKNhKXZ7j5DFl07NDyKC-atPwyZm9Jg&s=DCQZJQH_LRO8o_hqPkjp2c875VlcMQq8DhW7ppqGasc&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__account.bmwcca.org_bmwssa_ecmssamsganalytics.click-5Fthrough-3Fp-5Fmail-5Fid-3DE336927A9998440B1C1645112&d=DwMGaQ&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=FkobY_ftIG-fM-9u2iEUlQ&m=1jxmg2s4sUiGXKNhKXZ7j5DFl07NDyKC-atPwyZm9Jg&s=Ja9Ph4_hweM-74d0GFfWkjDB0y8PRqvgoO_86_ATpQs&e=

